
Mrs. Schick’s Music Notes-4th Grade- September 

     Welcome back everyone! I hope your summer was restful 

and fun and full of music! We’re off to a great start already in 

4th grade music class!  This is an especially exciting year to be 

a 4th grader because we are doing a fun musical in November 

and will be starting to learn it very soon.  The musical will be 

presented on November 12 at Memorial Hall so please mark 

your calendars now. Your child will be practicing in every music 

class so I know you will want to see how much they are 

learning and enjoy the results of all their hard work! I will be 

sending information home soon about simple costumes.  If 

there are any parents who would like to help coordinate the 

costumes, you may contact me here at school. (548-2815) 

     The 4th grades will also be learning to play the recorder 

later in the year. I will send a letter with information 

regarding  the purchase  of recorders at a later date. 

     Thank you for all of your support in your child’s music 

education. We are going to have a great year! 

 

Happy singing, 

 

 


